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BUDGETARY AFFAIRS

NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the delegations and, on the instructions of the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), Ambassador Virgilio Alcántara, Permanent Representative of the Dominican Republic to the OAS, reminds the delegations that those that require information on the proposed Program-Budget of the Organization for 2011 that is not included in documents CP/doc.4503/10 and CP/CAAP-3069/10, should submit a request for additional information in writing to the Secretariat so that it can be dealt with accordingly.  Requests should be sent to the Secretariat of the Committee by e-mail (bpineres@oas.org) or fax (202-458-3929).
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